
        

 

 

 

New façade for Bristol Royal Infirmary – advice for patients 
 

 Work on the new façade started on 18 May and will continue until early 2016 

 Please note that you will be unable to park or be dropped off in front of the physiotherapy 

department during this period, however we will maintain pedestrian access through a covered 

walkway 

 The drop off point during this period will be in front of the Bristol Royal Infirmary at level 2 

 If you require help please ring 07909 686979 (Monday – Friday, 8am until 5pm) 

or: go to the Reception Desk in the main entrance of the Bristol Royal Infirmary. They will 

telephone the physiotherapy team and we will assist you 

 Please allow extra time to get to your appointment. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience 


